PIPED

PETROLEUM INDUSTRY
PROMOTING EDUCATION

FAMILY FUN EAT AND RUN

We would love for your company to help sponsor our Family Fun Eat and Run event on
Sunday May 15™ (either with a cash donation and/or by providing a food tent).

The proceeds from this event will be used to support the energy related exhibits at the
Early Learning Village of the Louisiana Children’s Museum (LCM) and the Children’s
Museum of St. Tammany (CMST). Both have agreed to include an exhibit in their
museum that is positive to our industry. We think the exhibits will inspire children and
will improve the perception of our industry for both locals and tourists who come to visit
the museums. The more money we raise, the bigger and better exhibits we will have.
This is a one-time opportunity since the exhibits will be built-in to the museum designs.
PIPE is trying to get all of the petroleum related companies in the area involved to see
how much we can do when we all work together. The proceeds will also support the
Bayou County Children’s Museum in Thibodeaux.

The event is on Sunday May 15, 2016 at City Park. The event includes a 5k run. Some
serious runners may start at 8:30, but most folks will enjoy a leisurely non-competitive
walk from service provider food tent to service provider food tent. Our slogan is that this
will be the Unhealthiest Sk ever! We wanted an event to bring our families to where they
could get some of the wonderful food we usually experience at golf tournaments, tennis
tournaments, clay shoots, etc. This will definitely be a family oriented event and we will
have some shorter distance competitions for children divided by age group with lots of
prizes for the children.

What you can do to support the effort:

1) Have your company sponsor the event (sign up at Spe-delta.orq)

2) Have your company set up a food tent at the event (sign up at rickf@llog.com)
Attend the event with your family (registration at hitp://nolarunning.com/)

3) Encourage others in your company to attend the event!

We hope y’all will come out and have a great time and show the community how many
people in our community work in the energy industry!

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at rickf@llog.com or 985-801-
4323.

Sincerely, Rick Fowler (PIPE Chairman)
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